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August 3, 2011 
      
 
 
Ken Ostlie 
465 Old Farm Rd 
Shoreview  MN 55126 
 
VIA EMAIL: kostlie@q.com 
 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 402 Minnehaha Avenue West  
 
Dear Mr. Ostlie: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 26, 2011 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, August 9, 2011 at 
9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall & Courthouse.  In the meantime, she recommends the 
following: 
 

1) grant a 2-inch variance on the openable height of the egress windows (Item 25); 
2) develop a work plan with deadlines by Friday, August 5, 2011 for review; 
3) critical issues listed by Inspector Urmann be addressed soon; 
4) can continued occupancy until the public hearing; and  
5) the placard can be removed.    

 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 17, 2011 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
  
If you have further questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Pat Fish (email) 
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